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Environment and Transportation Department, 
                                                           Block 2, Floor 6,      

                                                         Civic Offices, 
                                                         Dublin 8. 

 

                     6th April 2022. 

To Each Member of the 

Climate Action, Environment & Energy Strategic Policy Committee 

 

Posters Protocol: 

 

Further to a question raised at the January meeting of the SPC as to whether the “person” 

can include “body corporate” is acceptable under the legislation, I can confirm that this is 

acceptable and the Posters Protocol has been amended to reflect this. 

 

The latest draft Posters Protocol to replace the existing Protocol is now submitted for 

approval. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Bernie Lillis 

Litter Prevention Officer 

 


